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4th September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are trying to make school as safe as possible for your child/ren.  Children have been 

organised into class groups that will stay with each other for most of their day in school, these 

are called ‘bubbles’.  

 

Please would you support school at the start and end of the school day by observing the social 

distancing rules.  Parents must not congregate in groups on or around the school site before or 

after school.  All adults must always maintain social distancing to reduce the chance of 

transmitting the virus.  If social distancing is not adhered to we will ask parents to wear face 

masks.  

 

Each morning the school gates will open at 8.30am, please do not bring your child to school 

before 8.30am.  Please drop your child off at the correct gate which is nearest to their 

classroom, details are on the reverse of this letter.   

 

Children will be brought into the playground, by their teacher, at 2.55pm each day.  The 

gates will not open before 2.55pm, so do not come earlier to school.  There is no provision 

for any waiting area for parents in the playground, this is to prevent overcrowding.  You are 

asked to stay 2 meters away from other parents whilst waiting for your child.  

 

After collecting your child/ren, you are required to leave the site immediately.  Please use the 

exit gate closest to your child’s classroom.  Gate details are on the reverse of this letter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Adam Cooper  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


